
Welcome To Awana! 
 
We are excited to have your child involved 
in our Awana Club here at the Monroe 
Evangelical Free Church.  We count it a 
privilege to work with you in the spiritual, 
social, and physical training of your child. If 
there is any way our church can be of 
assistance to you please feel free to 
contact us. 
Bruce & Victoria Jensen- Commanders 
402-694-5210 
bvjensen@hamilton.net 
Jeff Sutter- Sparks Director 
Julie Elge- T&T Director 
 
Text @86e98k to 81010 to be added to 
Monroe Parents Remind for text 
updates. 
 

Each Night At Awana 

At Awana kids will play exciting games, 
learn Bible truths, memorize Scripture, and 
are challenged to live lives that honor God. 
Awana meets on Wednesday nights from 
August to April. Clubbers may start 
checking-in at 6:45pm and at 7:00pm we 
begin the night with a flag ceremony in the 
gym. Club ends at 8:30pm. 
 

What To Bring 

Dues ($15 for the year or 50¢ each week) 

Entrance Booklet or Handbook   
A desire to learn, have fun, and cooperate! 
Please help your child have a safe night by 
ensuring that they are wearing the proper 
footwear for our exciting game time. Tennis 
shoes are required for this fast paced 
and active time.  Please, no flip flops. 
Kids may have to sit out from games if they 
do not have appropriate footwear. 
 

Transportation 

There is a bus that leaves from the 

Memorial Hospital parking lot at 6:15.  

It returns between 8:45-8:50.  Please be 

prompt. 

 

How To Prepare 

Help your child prepare for club each week 
by learning the handbook material at 
home.  A brief, 5 minute session each 
morning or evening works very well.  Be 
sure to complete the sections in order.  
Children should be prepared to recite a 
memory section without looking at it. 
 

Cooperation & Discipline 

Children are expected to respect and 
cooperate with the club leadership.  If a 
child does not cooperate, they are given 3 
warnings. Should they receive a 3rd 
warning, they will lose the privilege to 
attend club the following week. The Club 
Commander will contact you in this event. 

 

Cost 
 We ask each clubber to bring .50 

cents for weekly dues.  This helps us 
pay for awards, prizes, and special 
events.  We really appreciate your 
help in sending dues to club with 
your child.  If you prefer, dues may 
be paid in advance for the entire 
year or half-year: 

Yearly      -   $15.00 
Half-year   -   $ 7.50 
Weekly      -    $ .50 

 
We do not want finances to prevent any 
child or family from participating in Awana.  
Please contact us if help is needed. 

Cubbies- 2 years before K (birthdate 
before 7/31/15) 

_____ Cubbies Book   $11.00 

_____ Cubbies Vest   $11.00 

_____ Cubbies Bag (optional)  $6.75 

Sparks (K-2nd grade) 

_____ Sparks Book w/ CD   $11.00 

_____ Sparks Vest   $11:00 

_____Sparks Frequent Flyer Extra Credit     
Cards (optional) $9 

_____ Sparks Bag (optional)  $6.00 

T&T (3rd-6th grade) 

_____ T&T Book   $11.00 

_____ T&T Jersey (3rd &4th) Green 
Ultimate Adventure $16.50 

_____ T&T Jersey (5th & 6th) Blue Ultimate 
Challenge  $16.50 

_____ T&T Sling Bag (optional) $9.00 

_____Badge Magic- 4x6 cut to fit sheet 
(optional) $2.50 

 

Club Cancellations 

 
Club will be canceled for severe weather 
anytime the Aurora Public Schools are 
canceled.  Monroe Church will send out 
emails. 
 

Handbook Hints 
PASSING SECTIONS 
First Time through handbook  
1. Child recites verse and reference to 

leader, and any other requirements 
listed in “to finish this section.” 

2. Child may have two helps per 
section. 

 
Second Time through handbook 
1. Bible verse and reference must be 

recited word-perfect, with no helps. 
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Tips On How Parents 
Can Help 

 
1. Please bring your child to club on 
time (before 7:00 p.m.) If they arrive 
after flag ceremony they will receive 
points for attendance only. 
2. Make sure your clubber wears 
their uniform to club.  Proper display 
of clubbers awards contributes 
greatly to their sense of 
achievement. 
3. Help your child prepare for Club 
each week, learning handbook 
material at home.  A brief 5 minute 
session each morning or evening 
works very well.  Be sure to 
complete the sections in order. 
Sparks should complete 2-3 sections 
a week.  T&T will move together with 
their group, through their books, 
completing 1 section a week.  T&T 
youth working to catch up with their 
group can ONLY say 2 additional 
sections at a time/ during club.   
4. Visit club anytime.  Your child will 
be thrilled to have you take part in 
club activities. 
5. Encourage your child each step 
of the way.  Learning is hard work! 
 

 

 

 

For more information on Awana: 

www.awana.org 
 

 

 

Monroe Evangelical  

Free Church 
1001 W 18 Road 

Phillips, NE  68865 

402-854-2212 

 

www.monroefreechurch.org 

 
Sunday School for all ages 

Sunday at 9:00am 

Worship Service- 9 am & 

10:30am 

 
The Monroe Evangelical Free 
Church exists to glorify God by 

building and equipping believers 
who love Christ, love one another 

and live to reach our world for 
Christ.  If we can be of assistance 
to you or a family member, please 

don’t hesitate to contact our 
pastors. 

Lead Pastor- Rev. Douglas Willey 
Youth Pastor- Rev. Joe Mullarkey 

Church Administrator- Faith 
Gustafson 
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